
 

 

Feedback: Departmental Task Team-NMOG process 

(level1-12) 
 

A DTT meeting was convened on 25 March 2021 to discuss the transfer of employees on level 1 to 12 

into the new microstructure. The employer presented a project plan, which is intended to guide the 

matching and placing process of employees into the new start-up structure. The project plan is attached 

for ease reference. 

 

The PSA received reports that some employees at the Pretoria Deeds Offices were already being 

transferred to other units, even though the process of migration has not been finalised. The PSA 

condemned such actions and requested the employer to correct the situation. The employer was urged to 

implement Resolution 1/2019 appropriately.  

 

Members are requested to report to the PSA, through the shop stewards, should they be moved without 

authorisation. Members will be updated on developments.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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